
 
 

From: David Kelly  
Sent: Saturday, 29 June 2019 7:25 PM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RMS information on South St Leonards
 
Dear commissioners,
 
I have just received information from from the RMS saying the RMS has not been informed of
significant nearby developments that could affect traffic in the area. 
 
In a subsequent phone call Rachel Davis, Senior Strategic Land Use Coordinator, at RMS 

 said any traffic study which preceded the Dept of Planning report on Crows Nest St
Leonards is obsolete. 
 
I notice that such Lane Cove Council traffic studies have been presented to the IPC in support of
their development. 
 
I am writing to ask if the IPC has received an updated assessment on the traffic situation
when/should all the proposed developments be built and occupied. 

 
Cheers
David Kelly






